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Your Excellency,  
 
On behalf of SCRAP Weapons and SOAS University of London, I wish to express our 
sincere gratitude for your participation in the webinar “Post COVID Multilateral Cooperation – 
a Chance to Achieve a Nuclear-Weapons-Free World?” in honour of the 75th anniversary of 
the United Nations and the International Day against Nuclear Tests.  
 
The event was a major success as evidenced by the quality of the presentations and an 
impressive online audience it drew from across the world.  
 
As you know, the main mission of the International Day against Nuclear Tests is to 
consolidate the efforts of the international community and provide momentum for its 
steadfast commitment to achieve a world without nuclear threats.  
 
In this regard, I highly appreciate your contribution as an excellent panellist of the webinar 
and the powerful messages that you delivered.  
 
Your Excellency, I sincerely count on your further support and look forward to many more 
opportunities for cooperation.  
 
Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and best wishes of every success 
in your endeavours.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Dan Plesch 
Director 
Centre for International Studies and Diplomacy 


